October, 2" 2023
Dear supporters, family, and friends,

We are 60 days away from Abby’s and my wedding!
It is incredible to see how quickly the time has gone by. It's
wonderful to see how the Lord has been taking care of us
as we plan for the wedding. Thank you so much for praying
for us as we take care of all the last-minute planning. We
already have a pretty full schedule for the first half of 2024,
and | am so excited to finish my deputation with Abby by
my side!

| have moved from Knoxville, TN, to Snow
Camp, NC, where the Lord has provided a house
. for Abby and me for when we are married. | am so
L grateful for the Lord’s provision and how He takes
care of all the details.

God has blessed my time on deputation, and my
schedule is filled up to the two weeks before the
wedding. I've been to
Kentucky, Tennessee,
and Georgia these past couple of months, and September was
spent mainly in Pennsylvania (with one conference in Virginia).
In other words, | have been traveling a lot and am so grateful to
the Lord for his protection on the road and traveling mercies.
What a blessing it's been to meet Christians throughout
America who are serving the Lord and doing their part to spread
the Gospel around the world.

Your prayers mean the world to me and allow me to do
what | do! Thank you so very much! It has been a huge blessing
to receive messages from people I've met almost every week,
letting me know they are thinking and praying for me. May God
richly bless you.

Joyfully in Christ,
Stephen Barrett.
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